
Annual Performance Assessment of the Superintendent 

According to Section 1073.1 of the Pennsylvania School Code, superintendents must be 

evaluated via an annual performance review using objective performance 

standards.  This evaluation must be posted on the district’s website, and the Board of 

school directors will post the date of the assessment and whether or not the district 

superintendent has met the performance standards. 

On May 17, 2021, the Jamestown Area School Board completed the Annual Performance 

Assessment of Superintendent Tracy Reiser. Mrs. Reiser has satisfactorily met each of the 

agreed-upon objective performance standards for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 


